
 
 
 
April 22–23, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to 
everyone taking part in the 9th National Virtual 
Career Expo, hosted by the International Talent 
Acquisition Centre (In-TAC). 
 
This event connects Canadian employers with job seekers from across the country 
and around the world. I am certain that prospective employers and candidates alike 
will benefit from this unique networking opportunity.  
 
It continues to be a challenging time for planning and hosting events. That is why I 
would like to thank the organizers for making this year’s expo possible, and for 
putting together a rewarding program for everyone involved. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a successful event. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 


